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AARP Foundation Finances 50+ Program 

Charleston, WV – Area residents who are 50 or older are invited to attend an AARP Foundation 
Finances 50+ program to be hosted by BridgeValley Community and Technical College on 
Tuesday, March 15; Tuesday, March 22; and Tuesday, March 29.  Each session will be held at 
the South Charleston campus located at 2001 Union Carbide Drive in Room 004.     
 
The AARP Foundation Finances 50+, sponsored by and developed in collaboration with Charles 
Schwab Foundation, is all about helping 50+ participants see how to take charge of their 
finances.  Sessions include creating budgets and goals, taking charge of credit and debt, and 
developing a savings plan and protecting your assets. 
 
The program is free; however, seating is limited, and a reservation is required.  Register today 
by calling 304-205-6690 or 304-205-6611. 
 
BridgeValley Community and Technical College was founded on March 20, 2014 and serves a 
six-county region including Fayette, Raleigh, Nicholas, Clay, Putnam and Kanawha counties.  The 
college operates two campuses in Montgomery and South Charleston, along with the addition 
of the new Advanced Technology Center. BridgeValley awards one-year certificates and two-
year associate degrees in many fields including civil, mechanical and electrical engineering 
technology, business and health management, nursing, dental hygiene, business technology, 
medical assisting, diesel technology, computer information technology, and welding.  
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